
10th December 2021 
 

Christmas trees bring festive cheer to 

Fulcrum’s healthcare buildings 

 
 

Throughout December, Christmas trees are being installed at more than 15 of Fulcrum’s healthcare 

buildings to help staff, patients and the local community end the year with some festive spirit and to 

show Fulcrum’s appreciation for everyone’s hard work through a challenging year.   

 

Fulcrum CEO Sarah Beaumont-Smith said: 
 

“The healthcare staff and tenants at our buildings have continued to perform miracles in 

another challenging year for the NHS, so we're delighted to provide some Christmas trees as a 

thank you for everyone’s hard work and to bring some festive cheer to staff, patients and the 

local community.” 

 

Along with installing Christmas trees, Fulcrum have also provided sponsorship to a community 

gardening group The Green Project Shepherd Bush, who are installing Christmas trees in local green 

spaces near Parkview Centre for Health & Wellbeing for local residents to decorate and enjoy. The 

trees were lit by local residents in early December. Further details about The Green Project’s work in 

the local community are available at www.greenprojectsb.org  
 

- Ends -  

 

Notes to Editors: 
 

- For further details on Fulcrum please visit the Fulcrum website, Twitter, LinkedIn or email 

info@fulcrumgroup.co.uk 
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